
Rules Committee, 

Pass HB2927 this year with no amendments and no ballot referral.  

Oregon voters want the president to be elected by National Popular Vote.  

Electing the president by national popular vote would mean issues that matter to Oregon would be 

discussed during presidential campaigns.  

The vast majority of Oregonians approve of this legislation and have for over 7 years.  

It is imperative for true democracy for the person who receives the popular vote to be elected by the 

Electoral College. Choosing the minority candidate for president is infuriating, because it takes away 

the power of out vote, basically destroying the concept of elections as the power of the people. 

Moreover, our history shows that those presidents who did not win the popular vote were not very 

good presidents. 
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